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Re: Application for Reinstatement of Rebecca L. Johnson 
 NNH-CV05-4012328-S 
 
Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to Connecticut Practice Book Section 2-53, a 
hearing on the Application for Reinstatement of Rebecca L. Johnson shall be held 
before the New London County Standing Committee on Recommendations for 
Admissions to the Bar on Tuesday, September 27, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. at the Law 
Offices of Waller, Smith & Palmer, located at 52 Eugene O’Neill Drive, New London, 
Connecticut. 


